Steven SeBe

From: Lucy ODonnell <lucyvla@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:15 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: | support H-5515

I’'m writing to express my support for same-day voter registration in Rhode Island. In the current political climate, it is
more crucial than ever to make it as easy as possibie for citizens to vote and make their voices heard.

Sincerely,

Lucy O'Donnell

7 Brightman Street
Newport, Rl 02840
Sent from my iPhone



